ADDENDUM TO FINAL REPORT

Describing our Project:

Our project was spearheaded by Laura Vailas, at the time of the grant application, Director for the Rotary Club of Pocatello. She described the project and submitted it to the District. The project funds where donated to the Idaho Foodbank – Rebecca Ristrem during one of our regular weekly meetings. Rebecca placed the order for the 1,000 back packs on November 3, 2015. We coordinate all activities at the Idaho Foodbank location.

Beneficiaries:

The Idaho Foodbank and the children within Pocatello/Chubbuck School District No. 25 are the beneficiaries of this project.

How Many Rotarians Participated:

From the Board of Directors, to writing the grant, to the parties with grant management rights and those that helped fill the 1,000 pack backs we had approximately 25 Rotarians help to complete this project it's in entirety. The Board of Directors wished to complete a District Grant, Laura was passionate about the pack back program, and we have several volunteers on a monthly basis who go down to the Idaho Foodbank location and volunteer to help service these projects.